[image: image1.png]Dear Receiver

You have just received an Irish virus.

\Since we are not so technologically advanced in Ireland,

This is MANUAL virus.
Please delete all the files on your hard disk yourself

and send this mail to everyone you know.

That'd be grand.

Tanx
Paddy O'Hacker at paddy@bejaisus.com




 OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

COMING EVENTS:

Friday 31 October   

7.30pm onwards

Halloween Party, upstairs.  Come dressed up.  Children are most welcome.  It is for all ages.  A small prize for the best dressed -  children and adult.

Children learn a song so you can sing. 

Friday 14 November 

Tribute to Ronnie Drew by Roy McGuiness.   Upstairs 8pm.
Saturday 15 November
7.30pm onwards
Christmas Dinner and dance. $25.00 per head.  Last year it was a hit and this year will be the same if not better.   For catering purposes please phone Lilian 478 1995 as no door sales.  
Great food, great music and great company.
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Just for your diaries –

New Years Eve dance and light supper.

$10.00 members and $15.00 non members.

Annual picnic – Queen Elizabeth Park, Sunday 18th January 2009.

Green Tie Ball – Saturday 21st March. Wellington Town Hall.  All profits to Wellington Free Ambulance.  More details in next newsletter.
GRATEFUL THANKS:
A big thank you to the following people who have kindly donated items to the Wellington Irish Society Club Rooms –
Pat Scullin – for a DVD player

Suzzie Penny – for a replacement VCR 

Fiolnola McCarthy -  when you come into the clubrooms you will see large framed scenes of Ireland.  These belonged to the late Jerry and Philomena McCarthy and now have a special place on the clubroom walls.

Thank you all very much.

If anyone has any old photos of  past presidents or committee and would like to loan them Lilian to get prints off it would be appreciated.  Once copied these will be framed and placed on the walls to create a warm feeling and show the history of the club.

We need you ---

Finally, I urge you to support the club.  Remember the club is open Friday and Sunday evenings from 7.30pm.  The club is where it is today due to the support of its members and we need this to continue.  
Lilian and Committee. 
